
 

 

PINEHURST VILLAGE COUNCIL MEETING SUMMARY: 

February 28, 2012 (Work Session and Regular Meeting) 
 

 

 

 Met Dr. Aaron Spence, Superintendent of Moore County Schools. 

 Received update from Mr. John Olinger, NCDOT Division 8 Construction 

Engineer, on the NC 211 widening project.  Projected completion date is May, 

2014. 

 Received a report of the 2011 activities of the Pinehurst Beautification 

Committee. 

 Received a report of activities of the Village Center Enhancement Committee.  

Council approved the Village Center Enhancement strategy.  This strategy will 

be available on our website www.villageofpinehurst.org.  

 Adopted an ordinance to amend the Municipal Code to allow the possession 

and consumption of malt beverages and unfortified wine at special events on 

Village streets and sidewalks as part of a Temporary Special Use Permit. 

 Adopted a resolution honoring Mr. Larry M. Cox for his service on the 

Pinehurst Planning and Zoning Board.  

 Discussed the 2013-2017 Pinehurst Capital Improvement Program.   

 Conducted a Public Hearing and then adopted an ordinance to rezone property 

at 107 Linden Trail from R-10 to Conditional Use R-210 (Low Density 

Residential and Agricultural/Lot Size of 5 Acres). 

 Conducted Public Hearings and then adopted an ordinance to amend the 

Pinehurst Development Ordinance as it relates to signage and parking in the 

Village Mixed Use District. 
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